
Subject: Vote No - Only a No Vote will Do 
 
Mayor, City Councillors and Oakville Civil Employees, 
I am writing to you to implore you to vote No on the upcoming proposition on 4 dwellings in 
one home, as well as No to the 4 story low rise building motion. 
Oakville is a thriving community to raise children, and this bill will transform the neighborhood 
into transient student housing for Sheridan college. This will not solve our housing issues, it will 
only bring more transient students into a neighborhood that was designed for single family 
homes.  
Thank you, 
Mohit 
 
 


